
Gerald P. Noe, Architect  

 

399 Lucerne Drive    Spartanburg SC 29302    T 864.583.2215    F 864.583.2265    mail@gpnarcht.com 

 

John Ray 

CECG, LLC 

Capital Empire Construction Group, LLC 

135 Parkway Office Ct.-Suite 201 

Cary, NC 27518 

 

Ref: Marcos Pizza – Sanford, N. Carolina 

 

Mr. Ray, 

 

 

 The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge that the floor drain shown beside the walk-in 

on the AP-1 sheet of our construction documents is not needed. This unit is self-contained, the 

floor drain does not need to be installed in this location. 

 

 The waste line has also been reduced to a maximum of 3” since the existing sewer 

connection for this space is a 3” service line.  

 

If there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 
 


